
Good afternoon, South School Families,

I hope you and your families enjoyed Spring Break!

Two announcements:

● First, tomorrow, Wednesday, March 30, is an early dismissal day for students.  They will
be dismissed two hours early, beginning with kindergarten at 12:25 p.m., for staff to work
on School Improvement Planning.

● Second, beginning next week, we will begin to transition back to some pre-Covid
procedures at school, due to a decline in area Covid statistics.  As a result, beginning
Monday, April 4, students who arrive at school before 7:50 a.m. will report to the
gym/cafeteria before going to their classrooms.  Those who wish to take breakfast at
school should arrive no later than 7:45 a.m. and will eat in the cafeteria.  As usual, while
we prefer students arrive by 8:00 a.m., students should arrive by 8:05 a.m. to not be
considered tardy.  Another change to note: our front doors will now open at 7:30 a.m.,
instead of 7:35 a.m.

Also next week, all students will begin eating in the cafeteria for their respective lunch periods.

If changes in the Covid statistics occur, these procedures may be rolled back, but hopefully we
will not have to do so this spring.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at South School.

Have a good evening.
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